Chemehuevi Indian Tribe

Tribal Chairman
P.O. Box 1976

Havasu Lake, California 92363
Phone: 760 858-4219
Fax: 760 858-5400

May 15th, 2020 _ :
To: All Tribal employees \\ ‘
From: Chairman Wood (-~

Ref: Return to Work

The Chemehuevi Indian Tribe has now been closed for 52 days. ‘Essential’
employees were requested to work and by-and-large have all done so. In
some cases, temporary employees have covered for those employees
unwilling to come to work. During this time we have been able to pay all
employees — working or not - through various means to guarantee them an
income in this uncertain time and to let them know that they had a job when
the situation had improved.

Certain employees of the Tribal government have been returning to work
over the last week and it is now time to bring all employees back to their
respective jobs. Employees are to return to work at 7:30 A.M. on
Wednesday, May 20th, 2020.

Should an employee refuse to return to work they will be allowed to use
their accumulated vacation/annual leave or apply for unemployment





